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Stoddard County Offices will Close Thursday and
Friday
JULY 02ND 2019 BY DEE LOFLIN

The Stoddard County Commission announced that all county
offices, including the license bureau, will be closed Thursday and

Friday after Gov. Mike Parson ordered the closing of all state offices the day after the
Fourth of July.

All county and state employees, outside of law enforcement, will receive a four-day
weekend beginning Thursday.

Employees of the sheriff’s department who must work on Thursday or Friday will receive
double pay for the holidays.
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